
 Page 1  

 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
 With the beginning of a new school year, it is understandable that many parents are anxious 
about sending their children back to school.  Here at Saints Cyril and Methodius, for both the 
School and the Faith Formation program, ensuring the safety for our children is of prime 
importance.  For the school, we have been coordinating with the Diocese as they have provided 
us with so much material that can be used for creating a plan of action for the re-opening.  We 
have also hired a professional consulting firm to make sure we have covered all the bases.  Sr 
Susan, the school principal, has formed a Task Force that consolidated all the available 
information and helped prepare our teachers for its efficient implementation before the opening. 
We have posted this information in the school website and the school social media page and 
disseminated these to our parents and all concerned parties.  We would like to mention that we 

Readings this Sunday 
 

1st Reading: Ezekiel 33:7-9 The Son of Man is appointed as guardian of Israel. 
 

2nd Reading: Romans 13:8-10 The Law is summarized in the commandment to love your neigh-
bor as yourself. 
 

Gospel Reading: Matthew 18:15-20 Jesus teaches his disciples how to settle disputes in the 
Church. 
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LABOR DAY. One Mass only 8:30 am 
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SSCM School :  First Full Day of School for Grades 6, 7 & 8 only 

SSCM School :  First Full Day of School for Grades 3, 4 & 5 only 

SSCM School :  First Full Day of School for Grades K, 1 & 2 only 
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Parish Office 
    Tel:  (631) 667-4044                       Fax: (631) 589-9010 

  

  

New Office Hours  
  

  Monday, Wednesday and Friday   9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Tuesday and Thursday 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm 

And now we are open on SUNDAY - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm  
 

New Social Ministry Pantry Hours 

   Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm (Phone calls only) (631-667-4044 ext. 105, 106) 

ANNOUCEMENTS 
 

• We continue to Livestream every Sunday at 9:30 am. Please subscribe to our 

YouTube Channel: Saints Cyril and Methodius, Deer Park, NY   or like us on Facebook:

 SsCyrilandMethodiusRCC 
 

• The Church is open for private prayer from 7:00 am to 3:00pm. 
 

• Every Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 6pm tune in to the communal recitation of the      

Rosary on ZOOM CONFERENCE as led by the members of the Holy Rosary Society of Saints 

Cyril and Methodius. Download the Zoom app on your phone or login to zoom.us. Meeting 

ID: 829-2223-8588 and Password: 0S6Qt1  

• During this very difficult time, we ask you to consider mailing your weekly contribution           

envelopes or drop them off at the mail slot of the Parish Center.  For online giving, visit our 

website at sscmdp.org. Text to give coming soon. 
 

 With faith and prayers, and together, we will get through this challenging time. 

Bible Study Class 
  Revelation: The Kingdom Yet to Come 

(Ascension Press DVD series by Jeff Cavins) 
 

    This is the revelation of Jesus Christ, which God gave Him to show His servants what must 
soon come to pass. He made it known by sending His angel to His servant John, who testifies to 
everything he saw. This is the word of God and the testimony of Jesus Christ. Blessed is the one 
who reads aloud the words of this prophecy, and blessed are those who hear and obey what is 
written in it 
 

Thursdays, 6:30 pm, beginning September 17th,  Senior Room.   
To register, please call Mary at 631.291.7020 to pre order your workbook  

Rosary Altar Society First Saturday Devotions 
 Please join us every first Saturday of every month for Adoration of the Most Blessed           
Sacrament at 8:00am followed by the 8:30am Mass and recitation of the rosary.  Our Lady       
requested at the Fatima apparitions her desire for this devotion for the conversion of all souls and 
world peace.  The world is in great need of prayers at this time so it is our hope that all              
parishioners will join us in fulfilling our Lady’s request.   
 

 Please consider joining the Rosary Altar Society. Call Nancy Lanni at 631-242-5078. 
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Family Faith Formation and Religious Education  

Office Information 
Office Hours: Monday-Thursday, 9:30am-2:30pm 

(631) 667-4044 exts. 146 & 147  
faithformation@sscmdp.org 

Instagram: SSCMFamilyFaithFormation 
Facebook: SsCyrilandMethodiusRCC 

Administration 
Ms. Laucella 

Director of Family Faith Formation,  
Programming, & Religious Education 

(631) 667-4044 ext. 145 
amlaucella@sscmdp.org 

How to Receive Information & How to Prepare 

As we get closer to the start of Registration, there are certain things that you can do to get your family ready for this   

upcoming year, even before Registration starts! As we prepare for concrete plans to be finalized, I wanted to be able to 

provide all of you, both currently active and new families, with what you can do to make this upcoming process as easy 

for you as possible. Registration forms will be ONLY emailed to families this year, NOT MAILED, so the below  

information is crucial for anyone, returning or new family, who would like to enroll in our 2020-2021 Program: 

Registration 2020-2021 Status 

These past two weeks have been filled with me meeting with multiple people, from 

our school, to our Staff, to our publishing companies to discuss what the best course 

of action will be for our Program. I am currently finalizing the complete plan, and am 

very excited for the direction that we are going in. With that being said, Registration 

for the upcoming year will be taking place very shortly, which I am SO EXCITED 

about. I am even more excited for the format that I am leaning toward, as it is a plan 

that will both keep all of our students and their families safe, while still providing them 

with a truly immersive, enriching experience. I will be able to share this final plan with 

all of you VERY SOON, so please continue to keep up with us here, so that you will 

be the first to know it! That way, everyone is informed at the same time, and not indi-

vidually, so that we are fair to all of our Program’s families, both currently active and 

new. What I can tell you for certain is that to give all of our families time to get settled 

with this new normal with all of our children going back to school and our parents    

returning to work, we will be having a delayed start in when we start Formation. 

Current, Active Families: 
These families are families who had their students      

enrolled with us in Family Faith Formation for the 2019-

2020 Academic Year. If you are one of these families, 

you will continue to receive my weekly emails to keep 

you updated with all information regarding Registration! If 

there is an updated email address that you would prefer 

us to send information and our Registration form to, 

please be sure to email faithformation@sscmdp.org. 

New, First-Time Students and/or Families: 
New families are families that have students who have 
never been enrolled in any Faith Formation Program  
before. When Registration opens, all of these new     
families will need a copy of the child’s Baptismal        
Certificate in order to register their child. 
 

If you are one of these families and would like to be put 

on our potential incoming students email chain, email 

faithformation@sscmdp.org to receive the latest    

Registration information and Registration form. 

Transfer Students and/or Families: 
Transfer families are families that were not enrolled with 
us in Family Faith Formation for the 2019-2020           
Academic Year, but have been enrolled in another 
Parish’s Faith Formation Program. These families can be 
either of the following: 

• Families transferring from a Parish they received 
Faith Formation from for the 2019-2020 Year  

• Families who have been enrolled with us in the past, 
but were not enrolled with us for the 2019-2020 Year 

 
When Registration opens, these families will need the 
below information in order to register their child, and be 
placed in the appropriate, corresponding program: 

• A copy of the child’s Baptismal Certificate 

• A transfer letter from your previous Faith Formation 
Program with what Levels the child completed, and 
the Sacraments that they received 

 
If you are one of these families and would like to be put 

on our potential incoming students email chain, email 

faithformation@sscmdp.org to receive the latest    

Registration information and Registration forms. 
All Current, New, and Transfer Families: 

Follow us on our Instagram to stay connected with us in 

real time at sscmfamilyfaithformation! 
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...from cover page  FROM THE PASTOR 

have also purchased new equipment and are working on fortifying the internet capability of the 
school that would enable the teachers to more efficiently teach and handle the new demands of 
remote learning for those families who have opted for this type of learning for their children.  As I 
have written in the past, cleaning and sanitizing are priorities ever since and most especially at 
this most challenging time.  We are assuring you a regular cleaning of all our classrooms and 
other facilities, as we also continue to use commercial grade filters for our ventilation system. 
Further, we are also looking into acquiring the most current UV technology equipment to be used 
to sanitize the air throughout the school facility. 
 

 For the Faith Formation Program, Ms. Laucella is currently designing a viable plan, considering 
all the restraining factors due to the pandemic, but will still allow us to safely continue with the 
religious education of our children.  She has considered the fact that many of our volunteer 
catechists are of that age that would put them in the category of the vulnerable or compromised. 
The number of children enrolled, which is over a thousand, must also be taken into consideration 
in the logistical planning for the continuation of the faith formation program.  After consulting with 
experts from the diocese and also coordinating with the faith formation directors of the parishes in 
the deanery, and discussing everything with me, she is now putting down a great plan for the re-
opening.  Because of new set-up, the opening will be delayed but nevertheless we assure 
everyone that we will resume the program in a way that is effective, safe and substantial, one that 
will assure our children will learn about their faith and help them prepare for the sacraments they 
will be receiving.  Please watch out for the opening of registration in the bulletin. 

BRUMIDI COMMUNITY OUTREACH  
WITH MEALS—TO—GO 

 

Don’t feel like cooking or want something different than take-out? 
How about a home cooked meal to go? 

 

Option 1: Sliced Turkey, Stuffing and String Beans 
Sliced Italian Bread and Dessert 

 

Option 2: Lasagna in a Red Meat Sauce 
Sliced Italian Bread and Dessert 

 

Option 3: Pasta alla Vodka 
Sliced Italian Bread and Dessert 

 

Each Meal: $8.00 or 2 meals for $15.00 
CASH ONLY (exact change) 

 

Call your order in by Wed. Sept. 9th no later than 8pm 
             Anita: 631-422-6914 
 

Brumidi South Parking Lot Drive by Pick up   
September 10th between 4:00 pm—6 pm 
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 Monday, September 7  Labor Day 

There will only be one (1) Mass on the Labor 
Day Holiday itself, September 7th at 8:30 a.m. 
 

 Tuesday, September 8 

7:00AM - Frank Giambanco and For Frances 
Giambanco’s intentions 
8:30 AM  - Teresa Anne Allers 
12:15PM – Kenneth LaMotte Sr. 
 

 Wednesday, September 9 

7:00AM -  For Bailey Kravitz’s intentions 
8:30 AM - Mary Scanlon 
12:15PM– For Chuen Kam Chan-Shek’s  
intentions 
 

 Thursday, September 10 

7:00 AM -  Loretta Snyder 
8:30AM  -  William Gould 
12:15PM– Virgilio Mendoza MD 
 

 Friday, September 11 
All Masses today are in Remembrance of all 
those who perished during 9-11 
12:15PM– Allison Polanski 
 

 Saturday, September 12 
8:30 AM -  Purgatorial Society 
5:00 PM - Debrah Cotugno, John Kaiser,  
Anthony Galietta, Ashley Ordiales, Kevin Kelly 
 

 Sunday, September 13 

8:00AM  – For Our Parishioners 
9:30 AM –  Roger Thorley 
11:00AM– Nikki, Jim and Frank Desane,        
Beatrice Herbert,  Bufalino and Ogorman     
Families 
12:30PM– Louis Giordano, Jr and Louis 
Giordano the III 
6:00 PM -  Richard Casamassa 

Priest Celebrants  
 

  Saturday, September 12 
 5:00 pm  - Fr. Patrick Grace 
 

   Sunday, September 13 
  8:00 am -  Fr. Moise Aime    
  9:30 am -  Fr. Gius Garcia  Livestream     
    11:00 am - Fr. Patrick Grace 
 12:30 pm - Fr. Moise Aime  
   6:00 pm - Fr. Gius Garcia 

PRAY FOR THE SICK  

Baby T. J. Hicks,   Baby Christian Daniel, Baby 
Owen Chapman,   Baby William Shirk, Baby Bella 
Barra,  Rita Haggerty,  Catherine Rizzo, 
Rosemarie Dorsty, Jamie Bufalino, Margaret 
McCartney, Richard J. Murphy, Nuala Egan, 
Theresa Schaefer, Leonard Caltabiano, Mary 
Massa, Joseph Massa, Jacqueline Lullis, Mary 
Anne Farrell-Tzanetos, Frank Persico, Louis 
Gerbino, Joan Olcott, Barbara Wineberger, 
Connie Rigert, Steve Peterson, Frank Peterson, 
Diane Peterson, Catherine Troiano,  Luida 
Samson,  Matthew  Locascio, John Giusto, Omar 
Stuart, Robert Glaser, Lucillle Sanelli, Michael 
Ferro, Robert Flaherty, Stanley Urbanowski, 
Angelina Diramacco, Joseph Giammarino, 
Maryann Farrell,  Stephen Neveroski, Eugene 
Sheehy, Marilyn Theiling, Edward Muldowney, 
Alberto Sanelli, Stephen M. Murphy, Doris Friend, 
Anna Rose Regan,  Clemente Oropallo, Kevin 
Talbot, Maria Nunziato, Lisa Hulsen, Joseph E. 
Torres, Paretk Gisell Torres,  Sydney Ann Torres,  
Julio C. Rivera, William Haile, Patrick Mendola, 
John Kaiser, Keith Thomas, Jean Fortunato, 
Gayle Ryan, Jen Scicutella, Dorothy Forstell, 
Anthony Ferrero, Luke Vaughn 

Mass Intentions 

WE PRAY ESPECIALLY FOR OUR  
            SERVICE MEN AND WOMEN 
 

  Sgt. Joseph Evola,  
  Karley Hawkins,  
  Gabriella Hawkins, 
  Ryan Prescia,  
  Ryan Ferrara,  
  Lt. Patrick H. LaMonica,  
  Lt. Jonathan W. LaMonica 
  James Powers 
  Cordel Breitenstein 
  Commander Christopher Grande 
 

 If you would like your family member added to the 
list or if one has returned home, please contact the 
Parish Office or email jloring@sscmdp.org 

Saints Cyril And Methodius Parish                    Deer Park, New York 

                        REST IN PEACE 
     Tania Rodriguez 
     Bernadette B. Green 
     Guy T. Anello 

  NEWLY BAPTIZED 
    We pray for the new members of our family 

       Gendolyn Dianne Marino 
       Christian Thomas Matison 
       Nicholas Joseph Caputi 
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Labor Day is an opportunity to take stock of the way’s workers are honored and respected.                        

As Pope Francis pointed out, "Work is fundamental to the dignity of a person. . . It gives one the  

ability to maintain oneself, one's family, to contribute to the growth of one's own nation." 

Make checks payable to:  Catholic Ministries Appeal 
Parish __________________________________  Pledge:    $_______ 
Name ___________________________________  Down payment:  $_______ 
Address__________________________________ 
City, State, Zip: _________________________________________________________ 
Phone: ________________________ Signature: _____________________________Date:________ 

To Donate online – Go To: https://www.drvc.org/donate/cma 

or call us at 516-678-5800 ext. 296. 
 

THANK YOU!  

                Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
                   

“We Help People” 
 

In today's Gospel, Jesus says: " ... where two or three are gathered in my name, there am I in the midst of 
them."  These words are part of the opening prayer recited at every meeting of the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul.  We gather together as friends and neighbors to further the work of our Lord in Deer Park and North 
Babylon by assisting our neighbors in need.  There are many ways that you can support us in our mission. 
You can donate to the Parish Poor Box, or if you want to take a more active role, come join us.  Anyone who 
wants further information as to what it means to be a Vincentian, can call the number below. 
 

If you, or anyone you know is in need of assistance, please contact us at 631-667-4044 ext. 175, or 
at sscmstvincentdepaul@gmail.com. 

Usher Mass 
 

There will be a Mass for all Ushers on  
Sunday, September 20th at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Please make every effort to attend. 

For many people today, especially the poor, or those who may be unemployed or underemployed, the struggle to 
support their families is a daily battle.  Please consider supporting the Catholic Ministries Appeal which supports the 
programs and services that assist families and individuals struggling in our communities. 

https://www.drvc.org/donate/cma
mailto:sscmstvincentdepaul@gmail.com
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Memorial Golf Outing & Dinner 
         Honoring:  

  Nick Keller     Mike Conboy     Russell Salerno     Mary Malerba 

11:00 AM   Registration and Box Lunch 
12:00 PM   Shotgun Start 
  5:00 PM   Cocktail Hour at SSCM Auditorium 
  6:00 PM   Dinner at SSCM Auditorium 

Timber Point Country Club, Great River 
Sponsored by Mangano Funeral Home, Inc. 

 

Thursday, October 15, 2020 

For further information please call: 
 

Sal Mangano (631) 586-3600,   Mike Conboy (631) 539-8932,   Rosemarie Brady (631) 681-6336,                                          
Mary Malerba (631) 291-7020,   Russell Salerno (631) 291-7020,  La Toya Dennis (516) 749-2813,                                                 
Carol Tannehill (631) 988-9906,  Dcn. Phil Mills (631) 667-4044 X 110 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Please find enclosed a check payable to:  Ss. Cyril & Methodius,  

c/o Dcn. Phil Mills, 125 Half Hollow Road, Deer Park 11729 
 

In the amount of $ _________ to cover the cost of # _________ golfers. 
 

Names:  ____________________________       ____________________________    
 
    ____________  ________________     ___________________________    
 
 

Item sponsored:  ____________________________________   Amount $  _____________________ 

$170.00 per person for Golf (Soft Spikes 
required), Box Lunch, Green Fees,        
Beverage Cart, Dinner & Cocktails  
$75.00 Dinner only 

Prizes include: Closest to Pin, Closest to Pin Second Shot, 

Longest Drive (60 and over, 70 and over, 80 and over and 60 and under). 

Sponsors needed for: Tee/Greens: $110; Flag Sponsor: $150; 

Driving Range: $300; Beverage Cart: $800; Golf Carts: $900;  

       Cocktail Hour: $900; Dinner: $900; Dessert: $900; Box Lunch: $900 
 

ALL FLAG ORDERS DUE BY SEPTEMBER 24
th 

ALL MONEY DUE BY OCTOBER 1
st
 



GREEN  

$ 5,000 
1 in 200 chance of winning  

WIN 

Green Raffle - $5000!!! 
 

Number of tickets - Green: _____  Total:  $_______ 
Please print information and return this form to the Parish Center with check or credit card information 

 

Name:  _________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ___________________  Email: ________________________________________ 

Credit Card no: __________________________________     

Ex. Date: _____________________   CVX:  ___________ 

DUE TO POPULAR DEMAND WE 
HAVE ADDED AN ADDITIONAL 

GREEN RAFFLE  
(winner will receive $5,000 ) 

Call Deacon Phil Mills  
at 631-667-4044 ext.110  
to purchase your tickets 
or fill information below 
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St. Paul tells us in his letter to the Romans that 
to love our neighbor is to obey God.  When we 
love our neighbor, we recognize the dignity in 
that person and realize that they are also creat-
ed and loved by God. 
 
 

OUR STEWARDSHIP PLEDGE:  
THREE (3) HOURS TO THE LORD  

● One hour in prayer each week  

● One hour in service to others each week  

● One hour’s wages financial support of our parish 

family. 

MEMORIALS — September 6 to September 12 
 
 

BREAD AND WINE - In loving memory of Terry Anne.  Love, Mom and Dad 
 
 

ALTAR CANDLES  - Available 
 
 

CANDLES AT BLESSED MOTHER’S SHRINE - Available 
 

CANDLES AT ST JOSEPH’S SHRINE - Available 
 
 

FLOWERS AT ST JOSEPH’S SHRINE - Available 
 

ALTAR FLOWERS - Available 
 

FLOWERS AT BLESSED MOTHER’S SHRINE -  Available  
 

Altar Candles and Candles at Our Lady’s Shrine and St. Joseph’s Shrine Offering $25; Bread & Wine $50 
Flowers at Blessed Mother and St. Joseph’s Shrine $50; Altar Flowers $50 per Vase $100 for both. 

  AUGUST 30, 2020      
   Regular Collection $15,683.29 
 Online Giving   $  1,556.08 

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL  
Goal $126,300 

$100,771.50 Pledged 
80% of Parish Goal 

 

Thank you, and God Bless you, for your faithful                
weekly Stewardship  of our  Parish  and  for your       
support of the 2020 Catholic Ministries Appeal! 


